# Group Meeting #29

Date12 October 2015Time10:00 amLocationWT BCIS Project Room - WT501

### Attendees

Jason Gerbes, Joshua Son, Paul Lee.

#### **Minutes Recorder**

Jason Gerbes

Absences

Sean Young.

#### Meeting Agenda

- Discuss remaining tasks.
- Update on LuminAR application.
- Work on poster application.

# 7. Approval of minutes of last meeting

7.1. The group is in agreement that the minutes of the last meeting are an accurate record.

# 8. Status of prior meeting arrangements

- 8.1. Jason shared the deliverable dates with the group.
- 8.2. The GPS plugin is \*almost\* complete. It requires some small changes before delivery.
- 8.3. No update received from Sean regarding documentation yet.

# 3. Discussion of Project Development

- 3.1. Remaining tasks:
  - 3.1.1. Most documentation tasks are complete.
  - 3.1.2. The new documentation needs to be added to the portfolio.
  - 3.1.3. Sean needs to complete development documentation ASAP.
  - 3.1.4. Poster information needs to be drafted ASAP.
- 3.2. LuminAR application update: Jason has most functionalities of the LuminAR application completed. He needs to finish the 'detail' view of the location nodes.
- 3.3. We worked together on the 'Poster App', which gives an AR view of the poster.

#### 4. Meeting Arrangements

- 4.1. Paul will get the plugins finished tonight.
- 4.2. Sean will continue work on the documentation.
- 4.3. Jason will continue work on the LuminAR application.

# 5. Adjournment of Meeting

5.1. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 pm.

# 6. Next Meeting

DateTo be decided.TimeTo be decided.LocationTo be decided.

Paul and Sean will meet with Alexis once the plugins and documentation is complete. We anticipate that this will be later this week.